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Both the Ninety-Nines and the 
Museum of Women Pilots have 
established endowments with 
the Oklahoma City Community 
Foundation.  Through these endowment 
funds, both organizations are receiving 
an annual stream of income that helps 
to support their day-to-day missions.  
And, because the endowments are 
perpetual, they will serve as a consistent 
source of support for the continuing 
success of the Ninety-Nines and the 
Museum of Women Pilots.
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For more information on how you can support these endowments, please contact the 
Oklahoma City Community Foundation at 405/235-5603 or visit www.occf.org.


